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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: JP.SC
23rd November 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

As you are aware, safeguarding is of paramount importance to us.  Our staff have a deep understanding of their roles and responsibilities and are fully equipped to safeguard your children.  As part of safeguarding, it is extremely important that we have up to date and accurate information in our academy for you and your child.  

It is essential that contact telephone numbers are always up to date so that we are able to contact you in an emergency.  We also use a text messaging service to relay information to parents / carers so it is vital that we have your correct mobile phone number for this. 


To ensure that there is clear communication between school and home, please check that the information which is shown on the data collection sheet(s) enclosed with this letter is up to date and accurate.  If anything is not correct or out of date, please change the details, sign the form and return to the academy by Friday 30th November 2018.  All nominated contacts must have an address and telephone number noted against their details.

If all information is accurate, please sign the form and return to the academy, again by Friday 30th November 2018.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Carrigan

Academy Principal
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